
Charleston Elementary  

April News  
 

Spring Pictures are scheduled for Tuesday morning, April 4th.  Each student will be 

photographed and proofs will be sent home a few days later for you to order pictures if you would like.  
 

Kindergarten Registration:   
Our 2023-24 Kindergarten Registration  is scheduled for Tuesday, April 4th  from 8:30 AM 

to 7:00 PM in the Elementary School Office. (student does not need to be present)  Come by the office 

at any time during this time period to register your child for our upcoming Kindergarten class.  We will 

be registering until 7:00 PM in the evening to accommodate working parents.  For Kindergarten, a 

child must be 5 years old on or before August 1, 2023.  We will need a copy of the child’s birth 

certificate (or other document proving date of birth), immunization record and social security card. 

Important:  If you live outside of Charleston School District, you can fill out a “School Choice” 

Application to attend Charleston Schools.  The deadline to fill out the application is May 1, 2023.   If 

you have any questions, contact the Elementary School Office at 479-965-2460 
  

Pre-k Registration: 
Our 2023-24 Pre-k Registration is also scheduled for Tuesday, April 4th from 2:30 - 7:00 PM 

in Mrs. Misty’s Pre-k classroom located in the Pre-k building.  Come by her classroom at any time 

during this time period to register your child for Pre-k.  For Pre-k, a child must be 3 years old or 4 

years old on or before August 1st, 2023.  We will need copies of the child’s birth certificate, 

immunization record, social security card, and a month’s worth of pay stubs for both parents (if 

married).  If you have questions, contact Misty McKenzie at 479-965-3100. 
 

NO SCHOOL on Friday, April 7th 
 

Istation Testing for Kindergarten through 2nd grade is scheduled for the week of April 10th.  

Exact testing days will be announced soon! 
 

Our 2nd GRADE MUSICAL, “A Barnyard Moosical”, will be presented on Thursday morning, 

April 27th at 10:15 AM for students & staff and again at 7:00 PM for family & friends.  The program 

will be presented in the Doll Means Auditorium at the Middle School.  Come enjoy the program!!  
   

ACT Aspire Testing is scheduled for April 24th - 27th, Monday through Thursday 

mornings.  This is an exciting and important time for our 3rd and 4th grade students and teachers.  

Breakfast will be served at 8:05 each testing morning to 3rd & 4th grade students.  Make sure your child is 

well rested and ready to show what they know!!          

   


